









## TO ALL RIDERS

## **COMPULSORY TO ATTEND!!**

Friday 23 May 2025, 16:30

Congress Salen, Billingehus (Hotel)

Dear Riders,

The CEN Director and FIM Race Direction requests your attendance to a short meeting to discuss the events that occurred in Spain during the last round of the EnduroGP.

We also welcome the discussion of other relevant topics.

Riders Briefing of the EnduroGP of Sweden will follow.

We look forward to meeting with you all tomorrow.

Kind regards,

John Collins CEN Director





























































